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"Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca> 
"Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 
7/27/2023 4:00:23 PM 
Update; Granville bridge construction 

Good afternoon Mayor and Council, 

In follow up to the memo we provided earlier this month, the contractor for the Granville Connector (Pomerleau) has 
been doing work over the past few nights to remove the centre median and allow the shifting of lanes for the 
Connector. To reduce impacts, much of this work was done at night. 

Unfortunately the noise from this work created substantial impacts on some nearby residents. Staff received many 
complaints (80+) about the noise impacting people's sleep. To minimize the impact, the City's contractor added 
additional crews to ensure the work was completed as quickly as possible. We expected the work to take 10 days but 
the contractor was able to complete the work last night on day 4. 

As a result, there will be no further noise impacts from this phase of work. 

Best, 
Paul 

Paul Mochrie (he/ him) 
City Manager 
City of Vancouver 
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

~ TYOF 
VANCOUVER 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xwma8~yam (Musqueam), 
Si:iwxllllu7mesh (Squamish), and salilwata+ (Tslei l-Waututh)Nations. 




